The State of New Hampshire
Department of Environmental Services

DES

Robert R. Scott, Commissioner

April 30, 2021

Mr. Blaine Cox

City Manager

31 Wakefield Street
Rochester, NH 03867

Subject: State Discharge Permit
City of Rochester WWTF
NPDES/State Permit No. NHG58A001

Dear Mr. Cox:

As you know, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency issued an authorization to the City of Rochester
Wastewater Treatment Facility for coverage under the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System
(NPDES) Great Bay Total Nitrogen General Permit (NHG58A001) on April 13, 2021 with an effective date of
coverage of May 1, 2021. The Department of Environmental Services hereby adopts all terms and conditions of
the authorization to the City of Rochester Wastewater Treatment Facility for coverage under the Great Bay
Total Nitrogen General Permit as the State Discharge Permit that is required by RSA 485-A:13(l)(a).

Enclosed is a copy of your State Discharge Permit, which is effective as of May 1, 2021.

Should you have any questions regarding your State Discharge Permit please contact Stergios Spanos at (603)
271-6637.

Sincerely,

Thomas O’Donovan, P.E., Director
Water Division

Enclosure: NPDES/State Permit No. NHG58A001

cc: Tracy Wood, P.E., Administrator, DES-WWEB
Ted Diers, Administrator, DES-WMB
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